
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
December 17, 2004 
 
 

Via E-Mail and Messenger 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-043045 – Covad Arbitration 
 Qwest Corporation's Response to Covad Communication Company's Petition 

for Review 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed for filing are the original and 5 copies of Qwest Corporation's Response to Covad 
Communication Company's Petition for Review, including exhibits.  Also enclosed is a 
complete copy of the signed interconnection agreement, including attachments, and a letter 
summarizing the terms of the agreement. The electronic copy is being provided by e-mail. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List (via e-mail and messenger or overnight mail) 
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